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August 11, 2017
Press Release
For the past five years, the Robert W. & Maxine C. Parker Foundation have funded the Music and Art Therapy programs along with several other exciting activities each year at Be Our Guest Adult Day.  Be Our Guest Adult Day is a program of Livingston County Catholic Charities which serves individuals with Alzheimer’s and other forms of dementia.
Thanks to a generous $10,000.00 gift from the Robert W. & Maxine C. Parker Foundation in August, Be Our Guest Adult Day will be able to continue their weekly music therapy and art programs at the center, cover activity supplies and bring in other exciting activities.  
Music therapy is a very important component of the program at Be Our Guest.  Research has shown that long after a person with dementia loses the ability to verbally communicate, music continues to help maintain their cognitive abilities.    

The staff at Be Our Guest Adult Day are excited to have the opportunity, as well, to provide family style entertainment for the Guests and their families such as Supe’s Exotic Animals, an Elvis impersonator, magician, Paint & Pour and more.  It means the world to the families to have a safe place that the whole family can interact and enjoy entertainment in an environment that is quiet and familiar to the Guest.  Often times community events are overwhelming to the Guest, inciting anxiety and confusion.  Last year’s families were thrilled to have the opportunity for the Guest to interact in a positive environment and at a fun event with their children and grandchildren.  
Because the Guests have a wide range of activity capabilities, the staff at Be Our Guest schedule multiple activities each day to challenge each guest as well as provide socialization and physical activity.  The daily activities are designed to be entertaining, fun and stimulating for their minds and bodies.  Thanks to the funding from the Robert W. & Maxine C. Parker Foundation and other generous funders, LCCC is able to meet those needs each day. 

Be Our Guest is the only Adult Day program in Livingston County.  LCCC offers a voluntary cost-share (sliding fee scale) to make this program available to all regardless of financial ability.  The Club, as staff refers to Be Our Guest Adult Day, is offered Monday through Friday from 8:00 am to 6:00 pm to aid the caregiver who needs respite from the 24/7 care of their loved one, to run errands, work or tend to other family needs.  The caregivers benefit from LCCC programs through the peace of mind in knowing that they and their family member are cared for by a trained and knowledgeable staff in a safe setting.  For more information, please contact Suzi or Katie at 517-546-9910.
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